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FROM THE MGG:cjs&wj:rs
LEGISLATIVE REFERENCE BUREAU

September 3, 2003

1. For each appropriation change found in the back of the bill, please review the
language carefully to ensure that the correct appropriation is cited, the amounts are
correct, and the purpose for which the money is being appropriated is accurate. You
may wish to have Rebecca Hotynski of the Legislative Fiscal Bureau review this
legislation before introduction to make certain that | have used the correct
appropriations.

2. | limited the “supplemental trail maintenance” funding to state trails. OK?

3. | arbitrarily added 4.0 FTE positions for the “conservation warden enforcement”
increase. This bill will need to be redrafted to change that number of positions unless
4.0 happens to be correct.

4. | changed the amount for the tourism study from $45,000 to $30,000. OK?

5. 1 did not make any changes in the appropriation increase for equipment to measure
noise levels except to provide $100,000 in fiscal year 2004-05; the bill originally only
provided funding in fiscal year 2003—-04. OK?

6. The revenues from the nonresident trail passes will not be collected before the
effective date of those provisions, which is delayed. If this bill is enacted this fall,
collection of these revenues would not start until the spring of 2004, which is close to
the end of fiscal year 2003—04. Therefor I eliminated the appropriation increases for
fiscal year 2003-04 for those appropriations which are receiving these revenues. OK?
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